
 

 

 

 

 

 

We are offering two zoom training for the Trustees of the Auxiliaries.  

This will give you instructions on what you need to do when auditing 

your Auxiliary Treasurer/Secretary Books. 

 

Two Dates:  November 13, 2024 

December 4, 2024 

 

Time:  7:00 p.m. 

 

Who:  Any VFW Auxiliary Member 

 

How: Contact Jackie Davis at vfwauxdeptmo@gmail.com to 

receive the zoom invitation.  Make sure to specify the 

date you would like. 

 

Please join us! 

 

Trustee Training 
Invitation 

mailto:vfwauxdeptmo@gmail.com

